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 25th September 2023 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Learning at home 
 
 
If learning at home this week, please visit the Baldragon Academy Website on any 
device: http://baldragon.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk and click on the tab: Learning Portal.  There are a variety of links 
on the home page, including Glow, West OS and e-Sgoil.  From this page you will also be able to navigate 
the Departmental Launch Pad on the top right, select the specific subject area and follow the steps to access 
learning.  There are also How to Guides for accessing Glow and Microsoft Teams on multiple devices. Your 
child’s teachers may have created Microsoft Teams for their classes so that pupils can access subject lessons and 
homework directly. 
  
e-Sgoil 2023-24: e-Sgoil offer live, interactive, online experiences to high quality teaching and learning and to 
enhance learner engagement, achievement and attainment.  
There is an excellent programme for all young people in the Broad General Education (S1 to S3) to support 
learning and study at home: www.e-sgoil.com/bge-secondary and also in the senior phase (S4 to S6): www.e-
sgoil.com/senior-phase. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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